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Message from the Principal’s Office 

NEWSLETTER 
Issue 03 

Wednesday 26 August 2020 

Dear Parents, Students, Staff and Friends of Al Ama-

nah College;  

All praise and thanks are due to our Exalted God 

“Allah”, the Creator of all and to Him belong the 

endowments and proper commendations. I ask Him 

to bestow upon us guidance and wisdom. May Allah 

raise the rank of Prophet Muhammad, and protect 

His nation from that which He fears for it. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS & WISHES 

On behalf of Al Amanah College staff, I would like to 

extend my best wishes and congratulations to the 

whole community of Al Amanah College on both 

glorious occasions of Eid Ul-Adha AL Mubarak and 

the New Hijri year. I ask our God the Almighty ALLAH 

to make this year full of tranquillity, peace, and hap-

piness for all parents, students, staff members and all 

Muslims in the world. 

 

SCHOOL AIM 

At Al Amanah College, our mission is to cultivate and 

sustain a collaborated environment that nourishes 

superbness in teaching, service and community en-

gagement. Our aim is to provide a broad and bal-

anced curriculum for all children in keeping with the 

requirements of NESA by our highly experienced 

teaching staff members to address the needs of all 

students, develop their skills and nurture their effi-

ciency and learning performance for a high produc-

tive scholastic future. 

 
ACTIVITIES 

We have commenced Term 3 by handing out the 

students’ reports along with parent teacher sched-

uled interviews by phone only due to the restriction 

of COVID 19. Our teaching 

staff worked on the assess-

ment of new kindergarten 

students for 2021. Thanks to 

all our teachers who exerted 

so much efforts to organise 

all the great activities which 

challenge our students’ per-

formance learning, 

knowledge and skills.  

 

REMINDERS 

 All parents are again reminded to the following: 
 
- To exercise social distancing when attending the 

school’s office and during pick up and drop off routines 

- To enter the school site for essential services only, 

and avoid gatherings before and after school.  

- To ensure that their children arrive the school on 

time since punctuality will maximise their learning 

performance and nurture their productive future. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank all parents for their con-

tinuous cooperation, our dedicated teachers and our 

staff for their striving mission. I am looking forward to 

vitalising supplemental partnership and healthy com-

munication between our school and the whole com-

munity of Al Amanah College. 

 
I wish you all the very best, and I ask Allah to protect 

our children, our families and our communities from 

any form of harm, calamities or illness. 

Principal 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

Bassam Adra 

Principal 

Dates to Remember 

Wednesday 2 September 

Science Fair 

Friday 4 September 

PRC Ends 

Monday 7 September 

Shoelace Tying Workshop 

Wednesday 16 September 

Fruit and Veggie Day 

Friday 25 September  

Last Day of Term 3 

Monday 28 September to Friday 2 October  

School Office Open 9am-2pm 

Monday 5 October 

Public Holiday 

Monday 12 October 

Term 4 Begins 
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ATTENDANCE 

It is important that your child arrives at school on 
time (8:20 a.m.).  Children like to have a few 
minutes before the day starts to do things such as 
catch up with friends. 

If your child arrives late (after 8:40 a.m.), you will 
need to get a late slip from the front office; this is 
the same process if you are taking your child out 

of school early for any reason.  The time is noted in 
the teachers’ Attendance Register and is consid-
ered a Partial Absence. This Partial Absence 

is then noted on your child’s report. Students will 
need to get a late note from the office if they  

arrive to school after 8:40 a.m.  

As the school is responsible for the welfare and 
safety of students, it is necessary for us to know 
their whereabouts at all times. If parents wish to 

collect children during school hours, they must go 
to the office first to sign their children out of the 
school. Written permission is required from the 

parents or guardians for any other person to collect 
your child and identification must be sighted.  

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Make sure that all school items 
and clothing are clearly la-
belled with name, class and 
school.  

Students are not to bring valuable items to school, 
as the school will not be held responsible for any 
lost items. If something has been lost, ask about 
the item at the front office. 

 

CANTEEN 

The school canteen is open each day for recess and 
lunch. Students may place a lunch order by bringing 
the correct change for food that they wish to pur-
chase. Please place lunch order money in a sealed 
envelope and indicate whether it is a recess or 
lunch order.  A menu and price list was provided to 
all students at the start of the school year.   

Parents will need to complete the canteen permis-
sion note in order for their child to purchase from 
the canteen. Parents can help their child to concen-
trate and achieve to the best of their ability at 
school by packing a healthy, substantial lunch every 
day.   

 

 

 

 
 

TIMETABLE 

School Hours 

Morning assembly  8: 20 a.m. 

Recess    10:20 a.m. 

Lunch    1:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

School finishes             3:30 p.m. 

Morning Assembly 

A morning assembly is held each day commencing 
at 8:20 a.m. in the undercover area. 

Children recite verses from the Qur’an and say the 
morning supplications.  

Brief information and messages may be given at 
this time. 

Students recite the Hadith of the week during 
morning assembly. 

Mariam Nachar  KH 

Recess                              Lunch 

1 Yoghurt 50c                1 Salad Sandwich  $4 

 
Enclosed $4.50 
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HIJRI YEAR 1442 
 

 

 

 

بمناسبة الهجرة النبوية الشريفة ألقى فضيلة الشيخ الأزهري عمرو الشلح محاضرة دينية على الطلاب في كلية الأمانة 

شرح خلالها معاني الهجرة وقصة  20/8/2020ه الواقع في 1442الإسلامية بانكستاون يوم الخميس الأول من محرم 

.  صلى الله عليه وسلمالتي طابت بقدوم النبيّ محمد  و أصحابه إلى الحبشة وإلى المدينة المنورة صلى الله عليه وسلمهجرة النبيّ   

وإذ تتقدم كلية الأمانة الإسلامية من الأهالي الكرام و الطلاب الأعزاء بأحر التهاني و اطيب الأماني بحلول العام الهجري 

 الجديد و كل عام و أنتم بألف خير.

AL Amanah College celebrated the new Hijri year (1442) on Thursday 

20 August 2020, with this year’s slogan ‘Patience and Giving then    

Glory and Victory’.                                                                                                        

On the day students enjoyed a lesson. 

On behalf of Al Amanah College,                                                                                                                                        

Happy new Hijri year.  
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HADITHS OF THE WEEK 

 الأحاديث الأسبوعية
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EID PRESENT STALL 

On Tuesday 28 July 2020, the annual Eid Stall was held. Students had the opportunity to purchase beauti-

ful gifts for mums, dads. It was a successful event! We hope everyone had a blessed and joyful ^Eid.  

عرض لهدايا العيد واختار التلاميذ هدايا لذويهم بمناسبة عيد   28/7/2020من رمضان  الواقع في الثلاثاء وأقيم نهار 

 الاضحى . وكل عام وأنتم بخير أعاده الله علينا وعليكم بالخير والبركة

SRC students hosted a gift-wrapping 

service fundraiser at the Eid present 

stall.  

Students were given the opportunity 

to have the presents they purchased 

wrapped in different coloured wrap-

ping or purchase a gift bag with 

beautiful ribbons by SRC students.  

A huge thank you to all SRC members 

for their great effort in wrapping 

gifts.  
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^EID AL ADHA FETE 
 الحمد لله حق حمده و الصلاة و السلام على سيدنا محمد خير خلقه و على ءاله و صحبه وبعد :

احتفالاا بمناسبة عيد الأضحى المبارك, تضمن  12-08-2020أقامت كلية الامانة الإسلامية بانكستاون نهار الأربعاء الواقع في 

الاحتفال العديد من النشاطات الترفهية والألعاب , بالإضافة الى المأكولات والعصائر, وغمرت البهجة وجوه التلاميذ وهم 

يرتدون ثياب العيد ويلعبون فرحين بهذه المناسبة العظيمة وكان احتفالاا ناجحاا ومميزاا . تقبل الله منا و منكم صالح الأعمال 

  و كل عام و أنتم بألف خير  
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^EID AL ADHA FETE CONT. 

Amanah college organised a ^Eid Al Adha Fete which was held on Wednesday 12 August 2020. On the 

day, students came to school dressed in their ^Eid clothes and were involved in many fun and interactive 

games. Some of these games included winning prizes. Students also had the opportunity to purchase a 

variety of food and treats of their choice.  It was a fun and enjoyable day for everyone. 

On behalf of Al Amanah college, we hoped everyone had a great and blessed ^Eid Al Adha and we ask  

Allah to accept our good deeds. 



2 8 

 
MATHS ESCAPE ROOM CHALLENGE 

On Tuesday 18 August the Mathematics Committee organised a Summer themed Escape Room Challenge 

for 3-6 quiz winners.  The chosen students had 20 minutes to work together in small groups to solve 

many mathematical puzzles in order to discover the secret phrase to unlock the beach esky. Students had 

a very enjoyable and engaging experience.  
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Al Amanah College endeavours to provide parents with the highest quality of professional services at all times! 

With this in mind we are very pleased to announce that all School uniform will now be sold directly through the 

supplier. This will provide parents with extended times for purchasing, improved stock availability and the 

convenience of online shopping. 

  

The details for the Uniform Shop are as follows: 

FAZ Quality Garments & Apparel  

Address: 15/364 Park Rd 

REGENTS PARK NSW 2143 

Telephone: 02 9644 7999  

Website: www.faz.com.au/uniformshop/ 

 

Parents are welcome to visit the Uniform Shop from 9:00am to 3:00pm, Monday to Friday. The accepted 

methods of payment are cash and Eftpos only. 

  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the School  

Administration Office or the Uniform Shop directly on the number provided above. 

http://www.faz.com.au/uniformshop/

